
  
 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION   

NEIGHBORHOOD PROJECT ADVISORY COMMITTEE (NPAC) 
WEST QUADRANT TAX INCREMENT FINANCING DISTRICT  

 
MEETING OF  

WEDNESDAY, February 5, 2025  
4:00 PM TO 5:00 PM 

 

Please be advised that the February 2025 meeting of the Neighborhood Project Advisory 
Committee for the West Quadrant Tax Increment Financing District, tentatively scheduled for 
Wednesday, February 5 at 4:00 PM was CANCELLED by the NPAC at their January 15 meeting.  
The next regularly scheduled meeting is tentatively scheduled for March 5, 2025, notice to be 
posted in advance when that meeting is confirmed. 
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